Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, December 06, 2013 1:44 PM

To: '‘Mansour Sepehr’

Subject: RE: 15101 Freedom, San Leandro, CA (RO473)
Mansour,

Please use this email to document ACEH concurrence with the requested extension date. Hopefully the weather
cooperates also! I’ll update Geotracker shortly.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Mansour Sepehr [mailto:msepehr@somaenv.com]
Sent: Friday, December 06, 2013 1:34 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: 15101 Freedom, San Leandro, CA

Dear Mark:

Due to the holiday season and unavailability of our lowest bidder drilling company, we have a hard time to do the field
work and meet our deadline. For instance, Gregg Drilling cost for doing the field work is about 67K while Fisch Drilling
cost is about 28K for the same work. Unfortunately, Fisch is available after holidays (the week of January 6) for three
consecutive weeks to finish the work, end of January 2014. As such, the report is expected to be submitted first week of
March 2014. Please let me know if you can extend our report submittal date to March 7, 2014.

Regards
Mansour Sepehr



